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Kindergarten is not a substitute for home, it is a new world that the child discovers and tries.

A child's entry into kindergarten is an important milestone in the development of the child and the entire family. "Entering kindergarten is always a change for a child, a significant intervention in life. The baby needs to cope with this change, and the most common and at the same time the most suitable way for the baby is crying. Crying in the morning in kindergarten is therefore a normal way of adapting to separation from parents and to a new environment," says PhDr. Juliána Kordovanová, child clinical psychologist and psychotherapist from the Pediatric Clinic in Prešov.
A three- or four-year-old child's memory center is just developing, and the child learns that after some time the parent will return again. Children do not yet know how to manage their emotions. Every goodbye represents sadness for them, and they express it fully and without hiding their emotions by crying. For children under three years of age, this period can last several months. There is no need to worry about a baby crying, sometimes a baby cries as a result of a "chain reaction". Sometimes only the first five minutes are critical - we call it "as soon as the door closes". The teacher then engages the child with a toy, a conversation - she simply diverts attention to another topic. Seamless adaptation to the team is the result of close cooperation between parents and teachers.
Cooperation between family and kindergarten is not possible without mutual trust and respect. The child may be upset at first, but later the child will get used to it and it will be a natural morning routine for him. The teacher knows the problems of adaptation and will design an adaptation program in cooperation with parents. The teacher will suggest the length of stay in the first days, the serving of food etc. 

After the adaptation process, the child is able to function alone together with teachers and friends, which means that long goodbyes or endless presence in the classroom with the parent is not necessary, in some cases more harmful. Do not let the child feel for a second that can leave with you. It is important to say goodbye to the child, to explain to him that you will come for him every afternoon, that mom and dad have to go to work, earn money so that you can all go on a trip together... Leaving without saying goodbye can cause disappointment in the child.
The class is for children, not for parents.
Therefore, dear parents, we ask you to respect the conditions and rules!
At the same time, we ask for respect and trust shown not only to your child's class teacher, but also to other teachers. It is not appropriate/possible to wait until the class teacher arrives. Other teachers also spend time with your child. They give him their attention, love, teach him, take care of him and raise him equally and without differences.
Any problems or requests must be promptly resolved with the teacher and the director. 
Only a problem we know can be solved.
Thank you for understanding
Team SMŠ Citybabycare

